
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 
Communication Passage Bridge Closed to 

Road Traffic, Cardiff Docks 
 

Port Users and Tenants are advised the 
Communication Passage Bridge, Cardiff 

Docks will be closed to road traffic for a short 
period on Wednesday 8th September From 

09:00hrs -09:30hrs 
 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused 
during this period. 

 
If you have any queries, please call: 

07725639082 
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